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I can not believe that you a agency that is supposed to protect citizens just completely sided
with big business. I hope all the perks Duke has given you are worth it. Not even to take your
own judges advice is almost unbelievable. I hope that you each pay for your decision. As you
have condemned all of us who will now live with the fear and concern of a high pressure
pipeline running right past our homes, schools, churches, and community centers. There are
not words to express my frustration in the failure of PUCO.

Bess Sturgill
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